
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Like many of you, APEGA is following the updates regarding COVID-19 provided by the 
government and Alberta Health Services. Effective immediately, we are Cancelling or 
postponing APEGA events scheduled to take place in March and April, including the 
Graduating Student Ethics Workshop.  
 
All students registered for the Saturday, March 28, 2020 event will receive the 
opportunity to apply for MIT membership with APEGA at the reduced fee of $40.00. 
Normally students attending the APEGA Ethics Workshop would receive a coupon code 
after the completion of the Ethics Workshop. Because of the risk mitigation measures 
being put in place, students this spring will not be required to attend the event and 
student coupon codes will be provided to students by our Registration Department. 
Please watch your email for an individualized coupon code with information detailing 
how to begin your APEGA application.  
 
If you have not yet registered for the workshop, please register now. If you have already 
registered, you need not do anything further. Registration for the APEGA Student Ethics 
Workshop will remain open until March 25, 2020. 
 
We are closely monitoring the situation as it evolves and will continue to provide 
updates on APEGA’s COVID-19 response through email, our social media channels, 
and our website. 
 
You can find information on COVID-19 and recommended actions on the Alberta Health 
Services website.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact events@apega.ca. 
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